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Denham Wolf leases 7,815 s/f to National Academy of Design
June 13, 2023 - Front Section

Manhattan, NY The National Academy of Design (National Academy) signed its new 7,815 s/f office
and gallery space at 519 W 26th St. in Chelsea. Founded in 1825, National Academy is the oldest
artist-run organization in the U.S. and a leading honorary society for artists and architects, and this
new space, secured by Denham Wolf Real Estate Services (Denham Wolf), will allow the institution
to further its mission to promote art and architecture in America.

“The National Academy’s move to Chelsea opens an exciting new chapter in the long history of the
Academy and reaffirms its commitment to contemporary art and architecture,” said Gregory
Wessner, executive director of the National Academy of Design. “The adjacencies that being in
Chelsea make possible will energize our programming and enable us to create a dynamic hub for
new work and ideas in art and architecture. We are grateful to the dedicated team at Denham Wolf
for so patiently and expertly guiding us through this process.”

The National Academy enlisted Denham Wolf to spearhead their mission-driven search for a new
space that would reflect both their short- and long-term goals moving forward. Working as a critical
asset for local and national nonprofit organizations, Denham Wolf utilizes their comprehensive
understanding of the commercial real estate market to deliver tailored results for all clients. With
National Academy, Denham Wolf's Transaction Services team recognized a need for organizational
planning, developed a strategic path forward, identified the opportune space, and expertly
represented National Academy from inception to signing.

Denham Wolf worked in close partnership with the National Academy’s board of governors and
leadership committees, who were active participants in helping to determine which space would be
most suitable for the organization. Through a collaborative process led by Denham Wolf, Chelsea’s
contemporary art district was identified as the ideal new home for National Academy given its
proximity to other prominent arts organizations, which will lend itself to partnerships, as well as a
direct connection to The High Line, which will help attract new audiences.

“When searching for the perfect space for any of our nonprofit clients, and specifically in the arts
sector, a lot of important considerations come into play, including the market, size, location,
competitors, programmatic needs, the organization’s mission, and more,” said Lauren Davis, Senior
Transactions Manager at Denham Wolf. “Following the individualized and comprehensive
behind-the-scenes analysis we do for any project, we helped National Academy to identify
programmatic goals for the future and in turn, identify a space that would be supportive of their
mission for the future.”



New York City’s nonprofit community requires an expert level of service when it comes to real estate
decisions, and during its 25-year history, Denham Wolf has excelled at securing creative and
client-specific solutions for nonprofit organizations in all sectors.
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